
 

 

  
 

 
2 July 2021 
 

Just to say that this response will be to both British Weightlifting & Weightlifting 
Scotland: 

OAWLC would like to thank both BWL and WLS for their ongoing support in 
developing the sport of Weightlifting in Orkney, a county where the sport has never 
been available until OAWLC were established in 2018. We hope that if successful 
the club will stand much greater chances of adding to the growing sport of 
Weightlifitng, both nationally and internationally. 
 
Kindest regards on behalf of the Orkney Amateur Weight Lifting Club committee. 

 


